SOUTHEASTERN LOUISIANA UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

November 1, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I am the new General Manager at Southeastern Louisiana University’s radio station, KSLU 90.9
FM in Hammond, Louisiana.

The building that originally housed the KSLU studios, transmitter and tower was damaged
beyond repair from Hurricane Ida on August 29, 2021. The University required the station to
remove transmitting equipment, studio and tower from the damaged building by June of 2022
so repairs could be made to the facility.

In accordance with FCC policies, we previously filed an STA {File No. 0000190921) to begin the
process.

We are now requesting an extension of the STA as we continue the process of rebuilding the
studio in a different location on campus and securing a lease at a nearby tower site.

Our goal is for this process to be completed as expeditiously as possible. Southeastern
Louisiana University and KSLU are committed to public broadcasting for our community.

Respectfully,

Assistant Athletic Director for Broadcast Operations
General Manager, KSLU Radio

cc: Jay Artigues
Cheryl Hall
Jim O’Connor
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